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Jasper Elementary

3185 Jasper Road

Piketon, Ohio 45661

Phone:  740-289-2425

Fax:  740-289-4437

Krista Conley, Principal


Date:______________
To the parents of _____________________________________

In accordance with the Third Grade Reading Guarantee, Jasper Elementary has administered the Reading Diagnostic Screener to students in grades K-3.  The Third Grade Reading Guarantee is legislation that ensures every struggling reader gets the support he or she needs to be able to learn and achieve. The Third Grade Reading Guarantee indicates that unless a student reaches grade level competency by the end of Grade 3, the student can be retained.  Taking into account district retention policies, retention may occur in grades K-2 if a student is not on grade level in reading.
As a component of the Third Grade Reading Guarantee, we have developed Reading Improvement and Monitoring Plans (RIMPs) for each student who did not meet the minimum requirements on the Reading Diagnostic Screener as established by the Ohio Department of Education.  This plan addresses each student's unique reading problems.  We will monitor the plan to make sure the student's reading is improving.  Your child has been identified as “not on track,” and he or she will receive additional intervention.  It is also important to continue supporting your child at home in the area of reading. 
The RIMP will provide your child with additional intervention, as needed, based on his or her weaknesses.  This additional intervention can include flexible grouping which involves extra research-based reading instruction during Redstreak Reading Club.  Your child’s intervention teacher may change according to how well he or she is progressing.  

Your child’s RIMP is attached to this letter. If you have any questions regarding the plan, please contact your child’s teacher.  If you agree with the interventions provided within the RIMP, please sign the back page of the plan and have your child return it to his or her teacher.  A meeting may be set up with your child’s teacher if you need further explanation of your child’s progress and interventions.   

If you have any further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the principal or myself.
Sincerely,

Jessica Brust

School Improvement Consultant

